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WELCOME TO THE 2023
- 2024 SCHOOL YEAR!  Tu
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Sloppy Joe on 
WW Bun 

Mini Pretzel Twists 
Pasta or Potato Salad 
Seasoned Kernel Corn

Nacho Meat 
Tortilla Chips 
Cheese Sauce 

Sour Cream & Salsa 
Refried Beans 
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WG Boneless Chicken 
Wings 

Plain, BBQ or Hot
Sauce WW Dinner Roll 

Oven Baked Spiral
Fries

Cheeseburger on 
WW Bun 

Tomato, Lettuce,
Onion Vegetarian

Baked 
Beans 

Labor Day
No School

8th grade French and Choir
students: Right after homeroom
today, please meet Mrs. Pinney and
Mrs. Kelley in room 128. (You will not
be going to your high school class
until tomorrow).

Study Lab will begin next Monday
September 11th. It will be held after
school until 4:15, Monday through
Thursday weekly. If you would like
Math help is available Tuesdays &
Wednesdays. ELA help is Monday &
Thursday. All students are welcome
to attend any day! 



Mary Poppins - Cast Audition & Theatre
Apprentice Sign-up

Any 6-8th grade student interested in auditioning for
Mary Poppins JR OR in helping out behind the scenes in
Theatre Apprentice should sign-up using the Google
Form located on the Middle School Website Banner.
Auditions for on-stage roles are from 3:30-5pm on
Monday, Sept 11th or Tuesday, September 12th-- you
choose which day to join us! Contact Ms. Saunders at
saunders.mn.t@northmen.org or in room 134 down the
7th grade hallway with questions!
 

G3 Robotics
Thank you to those of you have

applied for the 2023-24 7th & 8th
Grade Robotics Team. Watch for

our welcome email this week!

7th & 8th grade students who
haven’t applied, but are  interested

should complete this form (with
parent permission) by
This Friday, September

8th.
 

Cross Country 6-8th 

Cross Country (6th-8th)
It's not too late to join cross
country. We practice after

school until 4:45. All
students who would like to
participate in cross country

must have a physical ON
FILE IN THE OFFICE.  Please
see Mrs. Erickson (Rm 145;

erickson.rl.t@northmen.org)
if you have any questions.

Please click here for more
information.
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